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1998 NYWG FORT DRUM ENCAMPMENT

United States Air Force Auxiliary – Civil Air Patrol

77 Barrow Street, #3RW, New York, NY 10014

--

212-627-3261 (home)

212-801-1569 (work)

aeronautica@worldnet.att.net


May 12, 1998

Daniel Brodsky, c/Ltc

12 Delaware Ave, #235

Endicott, NY 13760

Dear Cadet Brodsky:

Congratulations! You have been appointed to the position of Deputy Cadet Commander for the 1998 New York Wing Fort Drum Encampment.

Your supervisor is c/Ltc Scott Ullery, Cadet Commander. Cadet Ullery can be reached at 518-295-8263 or e-mail sullery@WPI.EDU. Please call him to begin planning for the Staff Skills Workshop and the Encampment.

I’m looking forward to working with you and the cadet and senior staff. With the experience, training, and dedication of both the senior and cadet staff, we can make this year one of the most fully trained and learning experience for everyone. Be prepared to give 100% of your efforts! By leading by example and displaying your utmost professionalism and courtesy at all times, we can make this year an experience to remember.

The Staff Skills Workshop will be held at Straton Air National Guard Base, Scotia, NY, 29-31 May 1998. I will be mailing you more information on the workshop at a later time. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again, congratulations!








____________________________

Henry Grullon, Capt, CAP

Commandant of Cadets

1998 NYWG Ft Drum Encampment

cc:
Encampment Commander


Administrative Officer


c/Commander

